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Angela Charles

From: Angela Charles
Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2016 1:38 PM
To: Nicholas Stratis
Subject: RE: Return of Documents in Dkt 160017-EI

Nicholas, 
 
Per this email Confidential DNs 00720-16 and 00809-16 in Docket 160017-EI will be returned to the source. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 
From: Nicholas Stratis  
Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2016 12:48 PM 
To: Angela Charles 
Subject: RE: Return of Documents in Dkt 160017-EI 
 
Hello Angela, 
 
Yes, the document may be returned to Duke Energy Florida, 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Nick 
 
From: Angela Charles  
Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2016 8:44 AM 
To: Nicholas Stratis 
Cc: Danijela Janjic 
Subject: Return of Documents in Dkt 160017-EI 
 
Good morning Nicholas, 
 
On 2/23/16, Duke Energy filed a replacement for DN 00720-16 that was filed on 2/5/16. The replacement is DN 00990-16 in 
Docket 160017-EI. Duke requests DN 00720-16 be returned.  
 
On 2/23/16, Duke Energy filed a replacement for DN 00809-16 that was filed on 2/11/16. The replacement is DN 00988-16 
in Docket 160017-EI. Duke requests DN 00809-16 be returned.  
 
I need a directive from you stating that the document may be returned to the source.  
 
Sincerely, 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 




